

AP 211-2 Letter to Outside Speakers re Sensitive Topics

<school letterhead=""></school>
<date></date>
<name></name>
<address></address>
<city>, <prov></prov></city>
<pc></pc>
Dear < name >:
Re: Administrative Procedure 211, Health (Human Sexuality)
Thank you for your interest in speaking to our students; it is very much appreciated! We believe that it is good for students to hear from adults who are qualified to speak to the curriculum content. This can provide validation for what they have learned through the curriculum.
In the area of human sexuality instruction, a primary focus will be on sexual abstinence, as this is the only truly safe way to avoid pregnancy and sexually transmitted diseases. Students also need to be taught other options for making healthy sexual decisions. We ask that all outside speakers read <u>Administrative Procedure 211</u> , <u>Health (Human Sexuality)</u> and agree to follow the outlined procedures.
Thank you for offering your time to such a worthy cause – the future of our students!
Yours sincerely,
Principal

Last Revised July 2017 Page 1